Dear City Commission of North Port,

The Citizens Advisory Board for parks and recreation of North Port Florida request Parks & Recreation to investigate expanding the dog park at Appomattox Dr. using a portion of the land currently leased by Jockey Club P.O.A. We are aware there is a ninety nine year lease held by Jockey Club POA on that area as well as areas surrounding the POA homes. The dog park is very popular and it is our wish to serve the demand of North Port citizens and fulfill the prior direction from the Commission on this matter.

Thank you for your consideration,

James Scheidel

Park and Recreation Advisory Board Chair